
 

 
Dear John Chavis Families,  
 
On behalf of the John Chavis PTO, it is our pleasure to welcome you to a new and exciting school year. 
We are anticipating a new successful and inspiring year here at Chavis. Because of your parent and 
family support, the John Chavis PTO will be able to provide many services and supplies to the school 
and the students.  Staff support, teacher wish lists, teacher appreciation meals, classroom necessities, 
music department needs, athletic needs and new technology needs are just some of the items we 
want to provide for our students and teachers.  
 
The PTO membership goal for the 2015-2016 school year is 100% participation from our families. 
Membership is just $5 per family. ​If you are able to give more it would be greatly appreciated! ​Since 
the PTO uses all of our funds to fulfill needs at John Chavis, this would provide additional funds to 
enhance your student’s middle school experience. If you are interested in joining​, please complete 
and return the membership form along with your payment. You are not obligated to work by 
joining but any volunteer help will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Once again, we look forward to a successful school year, and thank you for your support of the John 
Chavis Middle School PTO.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
2015-2016 John Chavis Middle School PTO Board 
 
 
PRESIDENT - Angela Walker  
VICE PRESIDENT - Kim Rainwater  
SECRETARY - Summer Sparrow  
TREASURERS - Millicent Heavner & Shelley Hunsucker 
CAMPUS BEAUTIFICATION - Jason Wofford 
HOSPITALITY/TEACHER APPRECIATION- Allison Abernathy & Tracy Daggerhart  
CONCESSIONS - Jennifer Abernethy  
TEACHER SUPPORT & COMMUNICATION-Jodi Huffman 
STUDENT REP-TO BE VOTED 
STAFF REP - Justin Beam, Principal 


